
 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 3 – Monday 10 February 2025 

Dear families,  

Thank you to all of the children and staff who took part in the Rotary Swim 

Marathon yesterday! A special mention to all of our supporters as well, you kept 

us all going! 

The PTFA are hosting a Valentines Day Disco on Friday. The disco will be held 

during the school day. Children can bring a change of clothes into school for the 

disco, if they would like to. The suggested donation for this event is £1 per child 

(a maximum of £2 per family), which will include some sweet treats and access to 

the props in the DISCO PHOTO BOOTH! Our PTFA are raising money for a 

very exciting project, all will be revealed after half term! 

Unfortunately, in school we have had a few cases of headlice, please remember 

to check your child’s hair regularly and treat if required to. Our pastoral team 

are on hand to offer support and guidance. A top tip is to try and keep long hair 

tied up to help prevent the spread. 

As the term draws to a close it is important to reflect on the wonderful 

memories that have been made at WGPA. Children and staff continue to work 

hard, demonstrating each of our school values and it is this that makes our 

school such a wonderful family to be part of. Term 4 sees our value of focus 

being that of love, during which we will come together to remember Graham. 

Enjoy your week and the half term break next week,   

Mrs Smyth 

 

 

Key diary dates: 

Tuesday 11th February 

Safer Internet Day 

 

Wednesday 12th February 

Year 5/6D First Aid Training 

 

Wednesday 12th February 

EYFS Parent Writing Workshop  

 

Thursday 13th February 

New Age Kurling Festival 

 

Friday 14th February 

Values Assembly 

PTFA Valentines Day Disco 

 

Friday 14th February 

Last day of Term 3 

 

Monday 24th February  

First day of Term 4 

 

Tuesday 4th March 

Phonics Screening Parent 

Workshop 

 

Wednesday 5th March 

Year 5/6 trip to National Space 

Centre  

 

Thursday 6th March 

World Book Day 

 

Tuesday 11th March 

Maths Parent Workshop 

 

Friday 21st March  

Red Nose Day 

 

Thursday 27th March 

Quick sticks Tournament  

 

Tuesday 1st April and Wednesday 

2nd April 

Parent consultation meetings 

 

Friday 4th April 

Values Assembly Last day of Term 

4 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of our break time provision, we are 

looking to create an amazing outdoor 

reading den. We have a shed under our 

canopy, but we are looking to install bean 

bags, rugs, canopies, book racks, annuals, 

comics, novels, etc. 

Donations will be greatly appreciated 

Thank you, Mr Kitchen 

In D.T lessons last week, Year 2 learnt how to sew using a running stitch. They 

designed a hand puppet based on their class novel 'The Last Wolf' and worked 

hard to create it, putting their sewing skills to the test! The children were 

incredibly resilient and were very proud of their puppets!  

We think they look brilliant! -Miss Cook 


